
12/31/20 
 

Notice 
 

As we leave 2020 and enter into 2021 nothing has changed concerning the 

Board’s decision not to have any scheduled events or the renting out of the 

clubhouse.  With the new vaccine coming out and starting to be distributed in 

Pinellas County on January the 4th the Board will be looking at the Pinellas County 

Health Department and the CDC for their guidelines and recommendations. 

Adjustments to the Board’s June 1st, 2020 decision will come when the Board 

feels they can be safely reinstated. 

 

• There will be no newsletter published in January or February. 

• The annual Tampa Bay Downs outing will not be held this year. 

• The holding of the Annual Community Yard Sale normally held at the end of 

March is on hold at this time and will be reviewed at the Board’s January 

25th meeting. 

 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this ever evolving event 

we have been going through. 

 

John Stover: President of the Recreation Board of Directors 


